RICHUAN

School District
January 18, 2019

Dear Mr. Merrill,

On behalf of Jefferson PTA, we would like to thank Washington Elementary Chess Champions
for your generous donation of 20 chess sets, 20 chess boards, a storage box and a
demonstration board. We are excited to be launching chess club with you and look forward to a
lasting partnership and strong chess program.

Jefferson PTA is a 501¢(3).

Many Thanks,
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Kylse Genetti
Jefferson PTA Co-President
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